The Laurel School @

of Princeton

2024-2025 School Year

Dear Parents:

We will be offering aftercare from 3:00 - 5:00 pm. The
cost will be $100.00 per week. ($20 per day) Parents will
pay monthly to Laurel School by check or cash.

If you would like to sign up for this service, please send an
e-mail to sanderson@]laurelschoolprinceton.org



